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Date : 23/07/2020 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Greetings from Association of Rice Research Workers, Cuttack!!! 

 

I am extremely sorry to inform you that The 1st Indian Rice Congress-2020 on “Research 

and Development for Achieving Sustainable Development Goals” scheduled to be held 

during 06-08 October 2020 in present form is now cancelled due to the unprecedented 

situation arise from COVID-19. 

The Society decided to go ahead with organizing the 1st Indian Rice Congress-2020 in 

Hybrid Mode at ICAR-National Rice Research Institute, Cuttack during December 08-09, 

2020 in collaboration with Indian Council of Agricultural Research, New Delhi, ICAR-

National Rice Research Institute, Cuttack, ICAR-Indian Institute of Rice Research, 

Hyderabad and Odisha University of Agriculture & Technology (OUAT), Bhubaneswar, 

Odisha. A fixed number of participants will be allowed to participate physically 

maintaining all preventive measures & government guidelines to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 & other delegates may join through virtual medium. 

 

I, on behalf of the organizers, request you to participate in the 1st Indian Rice Congress-2020 

and encourage participation from your group in large number.  

 

Detailed information about the Congress will be available in our official website at 

http://arrworyza.com/ and you may e-mail for further clarification at secretaryarrw@gmail.com. 

 

With kind regards. 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
(MJ Baig) 

Secretary, ARRW 
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